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 DOCTOR’S CLINIC POSTPONED AT GEORGETOWN SMART HEALTH CENTRE 

 

The Ministry of Health Wellness and the Environment wishes to inform the general public, of the 

official re-opening of the Georgetown Smart Health Centre on Monday March, 20th 2023. 

 

Pursuant to the aforesaid, please be advised that there will be no doctor’s clinic today at Georgetown 

Smart Hospital.  This is to facilitate the aforesaid activity.  Persons in Georgetown and its surrounding 

communities are advised to take note and to access care at the various health centres in the surrounding 

communities. 

 

The Ministry of Health, Wellness and the Environment appreciate your flexible understanding and do 

apologies for any inconvenient 
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